
Report from Airmyn News, the village newsletter, May 2014 – April 2015 

The village newsletter has continued to be produced this year, with 360 copies printed for 

each edition, and is distributed to all households in the Parish. Thanks again go to Helen 

Cowling and her band of ‘deliverers’ for the distribution of the newsletter. They do a great 

job, delivering in all weathers. 

 

My thanks also go to the Parish Council for subsidising the newsletter and to the 

advertisers who support the publication. I do hope that they benefit from this support. It 

should be noted that, as the production has been ‘in-house’ for the last two years, we have 

saved the Parish Council over £500 in its subsidy. 

 

Regular readers will have noticed that there are two constant contributors, Dave Galloway 

with his church news and Frances Stones with her school news. I would be very pleased if 

more contributors could submit articles with more of the organisations which operate 

within the Parish sending occasional reports on their activities. 

 

My contact details can always be found within the newsletter. 

 

Colin Pickering 


